
    

Endress+Hauser statement on PCB  December 2018 

        

Your inquiry concerning the use of PCB in Endress+Hauser products 
 
 
Dear valued customer 
 
 
Thank you for your inquiry regarding PCB in Endress+Hauser products. Polychlorinated 
biphenyl (PCB), an organic chlorine compound was once widely deployed as dielectric and 
coolant fluid in electrical devices.  
 
However PCB is harmful to the environment toxic and classified as a persistent organic 
pollutant.  As a consequence PCB is banned in most countries since many years. 
 
Endress+Hauser doesn’t use any PCB in any of their products and hence we can assure you 
that all our products are free of PCB. 

We trust that this letter will answer your questions. Should you require any further 
information, please contact your local Endress+Hauser Sales Office (see www.endress.com 
for contact information). 

 
 
With kind regards  

 

Endress+Hauser Services AG  

 

Dr. Ulrich Kaiser Dr. Heiner Zehntner 
Director Technology General Counsel  
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